
 

 

 

 

 

                          

                                                      14 November 2021 

Dear Parent 

 

In accordance with the Government of NCT of Delhi’s decision on closing all the educational 

institutes due to the increasing pollution levels and severe AQI index, the school announces a 

temporary suspension of all offline classes from PS-XII, for a week starting from 15 November 

2021.  

 

Kindly note that the online classes will continue as per the existing timetable, ensuring smooth 

transmission of teaching and learning.  

 

Further, the CBSE board exam scheduled for class X and XII will be held as per the CBSE date 

sheet. Practical exams scheduled for class XI from 15 November 2021 stand postponed till further 

notice. A timely intimation will be sent for the same later. 

 

Health and wellness of students stand supreme for us. We hope things will get better and the 

cheerful presence of children will brighten the school campus soon.  

 

Wishing everyone a sound health. 

 

Regards 

 

LV Sehgal 

Principal 


